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Fleggburgh Church of England Voluntary

                Controlled Primary School
                                     Main Road, Fleggburgh, Great Yarmouth,

                                                    Norfolk, NR29 3AG

                                               Tel & Fax:  (01493) 369283

                                   Email:  head@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk
                                   Executive Headteacher Miss Rachel Quick

                                         Head of School Mrs Ingrid Rounce

Dear Parents and Carers,
A Happy New Year to you all and welcome back to what promises to be a busy Spring Term in Diamond Class!

This Term’s topics are the completion of our Anglo-Saxon topic and then we will move on to study Water. If you have any artefacts, photos or stories to tell that would support our topics we would be most grateful if you could share them with us. As part of the curriculum we will be looking at the more ‘hidden’ learning in our school such as British Values and SMSC (Spiritual, Moral,Social and Cultural) education. All of the pupils in Diamond Class will be going to Cinema City on 31st March for a Film Festival to celebrate the wonderful film we made last year about our school.
In literacy, we begin the year with a poetry unit in preparation for the speech festival at Southwood Hall. Year 3 and 4 will be performing on the afternoon of Wednesday of 8th February and Year 5 and 6 the morning of the 9th February. Details will follow and you are more than welcome to come along and watch your child perform. We will continue to study Roald Dahl and Year 5/6 will link their work to newspaper reports and balanced arguments. They will also study explanation texts and film and book reviews. Year 3/4 will link theirs to non-chronological reports, characters and also film reviews.
In Science we are continuing with the Empiribox Science scheme and this term it is Environment, Ecology and Evolution. Linked to this we will be studying Creation in RE and the Easter story in the run up to the end of term.
PE this term is a combination of Rugby and Dance so please help your child ensure they have both warm outside kit (Tracksuit and appropriate trainers) and an indoor kit too (shorts and yellow t-shirt). PE will still be on Wednesday and Thursday. 

Homework for the week will continue to be set on a Tuesday and will need to be handed in the following Monday. Reading journals still need handing in fortnightly (the first date being Monday 16th January) and we would like you to continue hearing your child/children read.
Year 5 and 6 will be going on residential at the end of January to the Horstead Centre and letters with all the information about this are to follow. Residential trips are always exciting, special and such valuable learning experiences for the pupils and we look forward to telling you all about what we learned on our return!

If you have any concerns over the term do not hesitate to contact us at any point. We are always available before or after school and are happy to talk to you. 

Yours sincerely

I Rounce and G Yassin
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